
 

     

      

          

              

              

              

              

          

 
25th May 2016 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We would like to set up Online Safety Group to promote safe use of the internet and to raise awareness of the 

risks online. The group will meet half termly and our suggestion is on a Friday afternoon, 2.15pm before 

Celebration Assembly. We need parent/carer representation in this group, ideally a parent from every class. If 

you would be interested in participating please can you complete the form below and return it to school by 

Friday 10th June. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Richard Wilde 

 

Online Safety Group 

Name:________________________ 

I’m interested in supporting the school by joining the Online Safety Group.  

Signed________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

 
     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 
     

 
 
 
 
 

 

Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR  
 
Tel:   01752 822502 
Fax:  01752 823407 
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